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We are proud of the 
school’s values.

Continued to 
promote the values 

and commissioned a 
mural in school of 

the values.





We are proud of the 
school’s community 

feel, values and 
brilliant teaching 

staff.

Used these to base 
our vision and 

development plans 
on.





I would like to know 
why my child is in the 

Golden Book.

Introduced certificates 
for the children to bring 
home to say why they 

are in the Golden Book.





We would like 
communications to be 

clearer. There is too much 
information in the 

newsletter.

The newsletter has been 
shortened to one page. We 

will be launching a new half 
termly celebratory 

communication in February.





We would like more 
face-to-face events.

We have held Christmas 
performances, Carols on 

the Playground and 
parent consultations. 





We would like more 
books which represent 

different cultures.

We have sourced 100 
new books which 

celebrate authors from 
different cultures.





We would like more discussion of 
different cultures to make all the 
children proud of their heritages 

and key celebrations.

We celebrated Black History Month.
We also had a Equaliteach workshop 

for Year 4 and training for all staff. 
We are looking at developing this 
more and it is one of our Equality 

Objectives.





Developing our vision…

Staff feedback 
and 

questionnaires

Trust 
feedback

Pupil voice

Community 
forums

Parent 
forums





Four questions…

• What are you proud of?

• What do you want to keep?

• What do you want to change?

• What are your hopes/dreams for the schools?



What are you proud of?





Three-tier to two-tier



New build



Priorities for this year

• Develop active learning

• Further develop parent engagement opportunities

• Develop the curriculum knowledge progression

• Plan small steps to help children make even greater progress

• Improve the wellbeing of pupils through Stormbreak














